
Recyclable materials: 
Le Coach du bac in conference at the Opticentre

Vaudreuil-Dorion, March 21, 2022 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion invites its population to at-
tend a conference offered by the non-profit organization Tricentris this Thursday, March 24, at 
7:00 p.m. at the Opticentre St-Jean-Baptiste (145 Harwood Boulevard). Gregory Pratt, aka the 
Le Coach du bac, will discuss, among other things, the materials accepted in the collection and 
the myths of  recycling.

In 2022, the use of  the blue bin seems to be well integrated in the daily life of  most citizens. 
However, 12% of  the recycling bins inspected last summer by environmental awareness officers 
contained contaminants, i.e. things that should not be in the collection. These errors in mate-
rials management, whether intentional or not, have an impact on the work of  employees at the 
sorting center.

People interested in attending this presentation must pre-register at 
environnement@ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca. A second lecture is scheduled for April 11.
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